
Nov. 28, 2015 GSID Reunion in Tokyo & Niigata JASID Annual Conference 

Posted on 2015 年 11 月 30 日 by alumni  

Dear All, we are pleased to share photos taken in GSID reunion held in Tokyo on Nov.28, 2015. 

Thanks to Ms. Hitomi Isobe (graduated in 2009), there were 17 participants who attended this gathering. 

We were also pleased to have Prof. Hirosato and Prof. Kitamura who are ex-GSID professors to join this event. 

On the same day, there was another gathering in the 26th annual conference of the Japan Society for International Development at Niigata University. 

Many GSID graduates, currents students, ex- and current faculty members gathered together there too. Below is one photo that we got chance to take. 

Next year, 2016, will be the 25th anniversary of GSID. Look forward to having more Alumni members and friends to join such events next year. 

Best for now! 


